
July Meeting Oahe ABATE Chapter  

July12, 2019 – Fun Run Site 

President Brad Bruns called the meeting to order at 2:09. Chris Boxley lead the Pledge of 

allegiance.  

Officer Reports: 

Treasurer: Bill Poppenga gave the Treasurer's Report which included account balances and a 

detailed list of money taken in vs. money spent. Reimbursement request were submitted. Motion 

made by Lilly to accept report as given and to pay reimbursement requests. Dave seconded the 

motion. Motion carried.  

Secretary: There were no changes brought forward. Jamie motioned the minutes be accepted as 

published. Lacey seconded. Motion carried.   

State Representative: Lori was absent so there was no state report.  

 

Membership Secretary: No information available for the Membership Report. Reminder: If you 

should have received a card and haven’t contact Jamie. If you are NOT receiving the Freedom 

Flyer it could be because your membership has expired. Contact Jamie if you have any questions.    

Road Captain: Kip Eickhoff was absent  

Committee Reports: 

Fun Run: The 29th Fun Run was held Friday, June 28 and Saturday, June 29. No repot was 

available from Brandon. Thanks to all who sold tickets and to those who purchased tickets! 

Congratulations to the winners! The Raffle prize winners were: 1st Place-2-One week camping 

passes at the Buffalo Chip-Dennis Bruce; 2nd Place-Kimber 1911 Pro LTE 45 cal. Pistol-Doc 

Herman; 3rd-RTIC 45 qt. cooler-Brandon Butler. Winner of the All Around trophy for the bike 

games was Lonnie Dozier.  

Old Business: 

PJ Party and meeting will be held this year at Okobojo on September 14.  

 

New Business: 

 

Announcements: 

   No meeting in August due to the Sturgis Rally 

…The next meeting will be held Saturday, September 14 (PJ Party) at 6:09pm.  

   Black Hills Chapter will host the Meet in the Middle ride on Sunday, September 15.  

   With no further business to discussion Brad asked for a motion to adjourn. Bill motioned to 

adjourn. Jamie seconded. Motion carried. The meeting adjourned at 2:37pm. 

 

Marcia Kaup –Oahe Chapter Secretary 


